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L.D. 2280 

DATE: '2\ 11l Zooo (Filing No. s-4Cj~ ) 

TAXATION 

Reported by: 

Reproduced and distributed under the direction of the Secretary 
of the Senate. 

STATE OF MAINE 
SENATE 

119TH LEGISLATURE 
SECOND REGULAR SESSION 

COMMITTEE AMENDMENT" A" to S.P. 870, L.D. 2280, "Resolve, 
Authorizing the State Tax Assessor to Convey the Interest of the 
State in Certain Real Estate in the Unorganized Territory" 

Amend the resolve in section 1 under the heading entitled 
"Eagle Island, Hancock County" in the 3rd line (page 7, line 32 
in L.D.) by striking out the following: "0.12" and inserting in 
its place the following: '0.14' 

Further amend the resolve in section 1 under the heading 
entitled "Albany Township, Oxford County" in the 7th line (page 
8, line 16 in L.D.) by striking out the following: "459.30" and 
inserting in its place the following: '495.30' 

Further amend the resolve in section 1 under the 7th heading 
entitled "Kingman, Penobscot County" in the 2nd line (page 12, 
line 39 in L.D.) by striking out the following: "Plan 02 and 03, 
Lots 39, 40.1, 40.2, 47" and inserting in its place the 
following: 'Plan 3, Lots 39, 40.1, 40.2 and Plan 2, Lot 47' 

Further amend the resolve in section 1 under the heading 
entitled "T27, ED BPP, Washington County" in 2nd line (page 17, 
line 20 in L.D.) by striking out the following: "Lot 1302" and 
inserting in its place the following: 'Lot 13.2' 

Further amend the resolve by inserting at the end before the 
summary the following: 
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COMMITTEE AMENDMENT" A" to S.P. 870, L.D. 2280 

'FISCAL NOTE 

The funds received as a result of the sales of certain real 
estate in the Unorganized Territory will accrue as dedicated 
revenue to the Unorganized Territory Education and Services 
Fund. The amount of additional dedicated revenue will depend on 
the prices received for the real estate. The additional 
dedicated revenue will be available to reduce future tax 
assessments in the Unorganized Territory. ' 

SUMMARY 

This amendment makes technical corrections and adds a fiscal 
note. 
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